
Invitation to all residents of 

Flood Crisis Meetings

North Ocean Shores,New Brighton, 
South Golden Beach & Fern Beach

SGB Community Centre
Wednesday August 17, 2005

at 7.30pm

Find out what caused the 
June 30 flood...

Share your flood story...

www.brunswickvalley.com.au/flood-history
Contact Person :

Jim Mangleson - Work Ph (02) 6684 3300
Home (02) 6680 4010 Mobile 0416 143300

Join together as a community to plan
immediate action to alleviate the 

flood crisis

An initiative of OSCA inc.

Ocean Shores Community Centre
Thursday August 11, 2005

at 7.30pm



Summary of Outcomes of Public Meetings 
called by Ocean Shores Community Association re Flood Crisis in Greater Ocean Shores Area

1) One resolution came out of the first meeting held at Ocean Shores Community Centre 
… A vote of no confidence in the Marshall's Creek Floodplain Management Committee was 
moved and Council was asked to consider dissolving this committee.

At the second meeting, held at Sth Golden Beach Community Centre, Councillors were asked 
… that if it can be proven that flood waters can be lowered will they support action to lower the 
flood waters in the near future?

2) Irrefutable evidence is now available confirming the closure of natural flood outlets as well as 
Byron Shire Council's accepted liability due to this action. 
Please view web pages  

3) People opposed to the above truths did not refute any of the facts presented and did not make 
any attempt at the public meetings to prove or defend their own arguments as presented in local 
press in the weeks preceding the meetings..

4) There needs to be a presentation to both the Byron and Tweed Shire Councils in order to inform 
them of their joint liability due to the actions of previous Councils and their present day duty of care 
to the residents of this Shire.

For further Information please contact 
Mr Jim Mangleson 
Ph: (02) 6684 3300
Mobile: 0416 14 33 00 

www.brunswickvalley.com.au/flood-history
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